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Friday 27th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

We have come to the end of our first half term, it has been such a lovely and very positive start 
to the year and all children and staff have worked so hard. We ended this half term with a 
lovely Harvest Assembly yesterday, led by Y6. It was wonderful to see everyone in church and 
to officially welcome all of our new Reception children. Thank you for all your kind donations 
and generosity towards the food bank and Cafod. The key message was caring for our 
Common Home, which we will continue over the coming months.  
 

We have been updating our school website over the past few weeks, please have a look and 
use as a source of useful information about our school. www.stannescatholicprimary.com  
 

Updates/reminders for this week:  
School Admissions: Y7 applications close 31st October, if you have not completed 
your online application you must do this by next Tuesday.   
 

Dates to remember:  
Monday 6th November 

• We return to school as normal at 8.40am. 

• School photograph day, all children will have an individual photograph taken, if you 
would like your children photographed together you must bring them to the school 
Gym at 8am. 

 

Tuesday 7th November  

• Poppy making workshop- Starting at 8.15am in junior hall, children must be 
accompanied by an adult to attend.  

• Nursery trip to the Story Barn and Calderstones park. 

• Y1 Museum trip  

• First Holy Communion meeting at school 3.30pm  
 

Wednesday 8th November 

• Pupil Progress meetings with the teacher in our 
junior hall, children cannot be taken from school 
early on this day and will be dismissed as normal 
from classrooms/entrances.  

 

Friday 10th November 

• Remembrance Day Service- Whole school will 
attend this short service, parents are welcome to 
join us at 10.40pm (on our junior playground).  

 

I hope you all have a restful and enjoyable half term, 
stay safe if you are out and about as the nights draw in 
and if you are watching any fireworks.  
 

Thank you  
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 

http://www.stannescatholicprimary.com/

